To Whom It May Concern,

[ am writing this letter to indicate how greatly Professor David Lang of the
Economics Department made a very positive impact on both my life,. When I first came
to Sac State [ declared myself a computer science major, that did not last long. After that
[ still was unsure as to what [ wanted to do so [ became a business major. Having still
not found what I really liked I signed up for an Economics 1B class, microeconomics.
Professor Lang was the instructor and from the first day I enjoyed his sense of humor,
true care for his students, and his vast knowledge on the subject of economics. After just
a few weeks in his class I decided to change my major for the last time to Economics. 1
stuck with this and recently graduated with my Bachelors in Economics. The great thing
about Professor Lang was his availability to help students at any time. During my years
at Sac State [ could drop by almost any time and get help, and he was always willing to
help. Even when [ had a class from another instructor [ would still go back to him for
help and although I was not a current student he never hesitated to assist me. Professor
Lang has a great teaching technique that made even the harder parts of economics easy to
understand. Throughout my years at Sac State [ took as many classes as I could from
Professor Lang and even contemplated waiting another semester to graduate so that [
could take my last two economic classes from him. I wish Professor Lang only the best

and feel extremely lucky to have had him as a professor.

Sincerely,
Justin Toenyes

Fall 2006 Graduate



